
2013 NATIONAL JAMBOREE!! 

 

ALTHOUGH WE ARE ALMOST OUT OF TIME, THERE IS STILL 

ONE LAST CHANCE TO SIGN UP!! 
  
The Grand Canyon Council will be sending six Troops of 36 scouts each and one-half of a Co-ed 

Venturing Crew to the 2013 National Jamboree.  This will be the first Jamboree held at the new BSA 

owned Bechtel Scout Reservation in West Virginia.   

 

40,000 Scouts from across the Nation and the World will gather at “the Summit” in July 2013 for the 

18th National Jamboree of the Boy Scouts of America.  Within 24-hours the Summit will become the 2
nd

 

largest city in West Virginia.   

 

The Jamboree promises to be a fun filled – action packed adventure for those Boy Scouts and Venturing 

Scouts lucky enough to attend. 

 

As of May 15
th

, we only have a couple open slots for Boy Scouts and only six open slots for Venturing 

Scouts.  They are filling fast!  Once these slots are gone, the Troops will be taking names of Scouts on a 

Standby list.  If a spot becomes available the first name on the list will move up.   

 

We want to give every eligible Boy Scout and Venturing Scout in the Grand Canyon Council a chance 

to be part of the first National Jamboree to be held at the Summit.  To make that happen, we are starting 

to recruit for Troop Standby. 

 

What is Troop Standby?  We can only send a full troop of 36 youth.  If all the waiting list names in our 

existing six troops’ standby lists add up to 36, we will open Troop Standby and those 36 Scouts will 

become the 7
th

 National Jamboree Troop from the Grand Canyon Council.   

 

However, if we are unable to fill the 36 positions necessary for Troop Standby before December 31, 

2012, we will have to cancel Troop Standby and only those Scouts that have a confirmed, paid, spot 

within our existing six Troops will be able to attend.   

 

SO, if you are interested in attending an historic scouting event, we need you to sign up right away, and 

try to recruit a buddy to go along as well!  For your convenience, we have attached the Troop Standby 

initial interest application.  Additional information about Troop Standby can be found on this 

application. 

 

For all Venturing Scouts, we have only 6 open slots available.  Don’t delay any longer – get signed up 

right away – these spots will not last long! Don’t wish you were one of those Venturing Scouts that was 

part of the first National Jamboree Venturing Crew!  Be adventurous!  Sign up NOW!!  If you want 

someone to come to a troop or crew meeting to tell you more, call 602-955-7747 x 231 for an 

appointment.  See you at “the Summit!” 

 

 










